
17 October 2018 

Director of Nuclear Material and Safeguards 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attn: GLTS 
Washington, DC 20555-0001 

Dear Director, 

Continental Cement 
10107 Hwy79 
Hannibal, MO 63401 
Phone: 573-221-1740 
Fax:573-221-1689 

Continental Cement Company, LLC is writing this letter to inform your agency of the 
transfer of five Generally Licensed devices identified as being in our possession. 
Detailed information for these units is described below. These devices were inventoried, 
packaged, shipped and received by RAM Services, Inc. of Two Rivers, Wisconsin. Their 
state of Wisconsin radioactive materials license number is 071-1234-01. 

;:"Qe~ic~'JYlijn~f~ctuf~(·? .. " IV!~di1 , Activity {it!Cif \A.ssayQat~·.··· !----~~~~!-----~---~~-+~~~~ 
Hewlett Packard 19233 L4384 Ni-63 15 9/1/1988 

Hewlett Packard 19233 L5834 Ni-63 15 6/1/1989 

Hewlett Packard 19233 L6591 Ni-63 15 8/1/1989 

Hewlett Packard 19233 L6248 Ni-63 15 9/1/1989 

Hewlett Packard 19233 F4205 Ni-63 15 3/1/1992 

Attached is a copy of RAM Services, Inc. acceptance letter dated 16 October 2018 as 
documentation of their acceptance of the above devices. We are requesting you update 
our General Licensed device inventory accordingly. 

Feel free to contact me directly at (573) 221-1740 Extension 418 or 
joe.heibel@continentalcement.com if you require any additional information or have any 
~dditional questions.· 

Sincereµy 
eibel, 

Radiation Safety Officer 

Attachment 



5 October 2018 

Mr. Joe Heibel, 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Continental Cement Company, LLC 
10107 Highway 79 
Hannibal, MO 63401 

Re: RPK-1530, Shipment 2018-095 

Dear Mr. Heibel, 

RAM Services, Inc. 
510 County Highway V 

Two Rivers, WI 54241-9628 
Voice: 920-686-3889 

jwiza@ramservicesinc.com 
www.ramservicesinc.com 

This letter is to advise that the radioactive material as detailed below has been received from 
Continental Cement Company, LLC by RAM Services, Inc. as of 16 October 2018 and we have 
taken possession of the sources identified below under our state of Wisconsin Radioactive 
Materials License 071-1234-01. 

Hewlett Packard 19233 L4384 Ni-63 15 9/1/1988 

Hewlett Packard 19233 L5834 Ni-63 15 6/1/1989 

Hewlett Packard 19233 L6591 Ni-63 15 8/1/1989 

Hewlett Packard 19233 L6248 Ni-63 15 9/1/1989 

Hewlett Packard 19233 F4205 Ni-63 15 3/1/1992 

Please retain this record in your permanent files and feel free to contact me with any questions 
or additional concerns you may have. I can also be reached via email at 
jwiza@ramservicesinc.com or my cell phone at 920 323-6993. 

Sincerely, 

(l ,_i<t ~ 
.~ 

Jerry P. Wiza 
President 




